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In December 2022, we began accepting submissions on our 2023 water price review draft 

decisions via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

option to send us general feedback or respond to questions we provided. 

 

1. What do you think of our draft decision on the prices proposed by your water business?  
 

Overall the proposal to reduce the charges associated with sewerage and water supply charge, 

and the unification into a single charge is a positive change, however with high levels of inflation 

the proposed reductions may not deliver any real decrease in the price to the consumer. However 

such is difficult to assess as a business, and therefore I would agree with the proposed prices. 

 

2. What do you think of our draft decision on the business performance and their future 

service commitments? 

I believe that the proposed future service commitments are sound and remain achievable. 

 

3. Is there anything else we should consider before we make a final price review decision? 
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